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Hi everyone
The students all returned from their half term break and were very quickly back into the swing of their
studies and various offsite activities. For the first time this week, a group visited a supermarket to buy
the food and resources for their food technology lessons. This will be a regular activity going forward,
and not only builds on the students’ communication skills, but also their ability to conduct themselves
appropriately in public.
In addition this week, the existing cohort have welcomed new peers, and new staff members, and
made them all very welcome.
Hopefully the new month will see a break from the constant rainfall, and the subsequent need for the
students to carry umbrellas on their Daily Mile activity each morning.

Have a good weekend, and see you all next week.

Paul

STAR OF THE
WEEK

Our STAR of the week is
Luca for being very
welcoming to our new
visitors and students.

leah.faulkner@papworthhallschool.co.uk Tel: 01223 641760



OURWEEK /|

A very busy return from the half-term in school this week.

Our students have developed their life skills through a trip to the
supermarket and café, whereby they used shopping lists and explored
ingredients for their food technology lessons.

Our students also enjoyed swimming and rock climbing alongside
making excellent progress across their subjects.

Talk about it with o partnes






Upcoming Events & Reminders

Please note any sickness or diarrhea requires a 48hr period off
school from the last incident of either

No hot foods to be brought into school please

Please can students bring spare clothes into school

Staff personal development and training days for the academic year
will be as follows:

Thursday 28th March 2024 / Monday 22nd July 2024
School half days which will finish at 1pm will be as follows:
Friday 19th July 2024
The school will be closed to all students for staff personal

development and training days and all bank holidays recognised in
England.




